
 
 
 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION  
PRE-APPLICATION MEETING  

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 6:00 PM 
DRAFT MINUTES 

 
 

Members Present: 
Bill Harris, Chair 
Scott Springer, Clerk 
Randy Henkels, Member 
Cheryl Bliss, Alternate 
Martha Eidman, Alternate 
 
Staff Present: 
Donna Douglass, HDC Coordinator 
 
A pre-application meeting of the Historic District Commission was held on Tuesday, February 
9, 2021 at 6:00 pm to review potential plans at: 
 

1. 39 Cross Highway which is a local designated historic property.  
 

Commission members discussed with the homeowner, Matthew Burrows, potential 
plans for exterior renovations including windows--which should be all-wood--- and 
paint removal process.  

 
2. 286 Main Street located in the Gorham Avenue Local Historic District.  

 
Commission members discussed with the homeowner, Deb Phillips, potential plans for a 
family room and bedroom addition at the northeast corner of the existing house.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:38 PM. 

 
 
 
 
Bill Harris, Chair 
Historic District Commission 
February 11, 2021 
 


